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  The Dragon and the Dazzle Marco Pellitteri,Jean-Marie Bouissou,Gianluca Di
Fratta,Cristiano Martorella,Bounthavy Suvilay,2010 In the worldwide
circulation of the products of cultural industries, an important role is
played by Japanese popular culture in European contexts. Marco Pellitteri
shows that the contact between Japanese pop culture and European youth
publics occurred during two phases. By use of metaphor, the author calls them
the Dragon and the Dazzle. The first took place between 1975 and 1995, the
second from 1996 to today. They can be distinguished by the modalities of
circulation and consumption/re-elaboration of Japanese themes and products in
the most receptive countries: Italy, France, Spain, Germany and, across the
ocean, the United States. During these two phases, several themes have been
perceived, in Europe, as rising from Japan's social and mediatic systems.
Among them, this book examines the most apparent from a European point of
view: the author names them machine, infant, and mutation, visible mostly
through manga, anime, videogames, and toys. Together with France, Italy is
the European country that in this respect has had the most central role.
There, Japanese imagination has been acknowledged not only by young people,
but also by politicians, television programmers, the general public,
educators, comics and cartoons authors. The growing influence of Japanese pop
culture, connected to the appreciation of its manga, anime, toys, and
videogames, also urges political and mediologic questions linked to the
identity/ies of Japan as they are understood--wrongly or rightly--in Europe
and the West, and to the increasingly important role of Japan in
international relations.--Back cover
  Imagining the Global Fabienne Darling-Wolf,2014-12-22 Based on a series of
case studies of globally distributed media and their reception in different
parts of the world, Imagining the Global reflects on what contemporary global
culture can teach us about transnational cultural dynamics in the 21st
century. A focused multisited cultural analysis that reflects on the
symbiotic relationship between the local, the national, and the global, it
also explores how individuals’ consumption of global media shapes their
imagination of both faraway places and their own local lives. Chosen for
their continuing influence, historical relationships, and different
geopolitical positions, the case sites of France, Japan, and the United
States provide opportunities to move beyond common dichotomies between East
and West, or United States and “the rest.” From a theoretical point of view,
Imagining the Global endeavors to answer the question of how one locale can
help us understand another locale. Drawing from a wealth of primary
sources—several years of fieldwork; extensive participant observation; more
than 80 formal interviews with some 160 media consumers (and occasionally
producers) in France, Japan, and the United States; and analyses of media in
different languages—author Fabienne Darling-Wolf considers how global culture
intersects with other significant identity factors, including gender, race,
class, and geography. Imagining the Global investigates who gets to
participate in and who gets excluded from global media representation, as
well as how and why the distinction matters.
  Japanese Animation in Asia Marco Pellitteri,Wong Heung-wah,2021-09-28 Anime
is a quintessentially Japanese form of animation consisting of both hand
drawn and computer-generated imagery, and is often characterised by colourful
graphics, vibrant characters, and fantastical themes. As an increasingly
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globalising expression of popular art and entertainment, and distributed
through cinema, television, and over the internet, anime series and films
have an enormous following, not only in Japan but also in Asia. This book
provides a comprehensive survey of the historical development, industrial
structure, and technical features of Japanese animation and of the overall
dynamics of its globalisation in key contexts of the Asian region. Specific
chapters cover anime’s production logics, its features as an ‘emotion
industry’, and the involvement of a range of Asian countries in the
production, consumption, and cultural impact of Japanese animation.
  Star Wars Paper Models Bill Scollon,2021-10-26 This keepsake book includes
pieces to build 25 detailed paper models of Star Wars vehicles from across
all 9 episodes of the Skywalker saga! Each model also has a corresponding
trading card that includes captivating information about each vehicle. This
combination model kit and keepsake book will take you on an adventure through
the entire Skywalker saga. Inside, you’ll find beautifully illustrated and
highly detailed punch-out pieces and step-by-step instructions for
constructing 25 iconic Star Wars vehicles, including the Millennium Falcon, a
TIE fighter, and an X-wing. A collectible keepsake fact book contains
fascinating story synopses and vehicle details, so you’ll discover little-
known tidbits about each vehicle as you build the models. Each vehicle also
comes with a collectible trading card. Star Wars fans across the spectrum
will enjoy assembling and displaying this collection of replica vehicles from
a galaxy far, far away.
  Godzilla in Hell TPB James Stokoe,Bob Eggleton,Ulises Farinas,Erick
Freitas,Brandon Seifert,Dave Wachter,2016-03-16 Godzilla meets his greatest
adversary of all timeãthe impossible tortures of Hell! Each issue of this
special miniseries will see Godzilla enter a new level of the underworld to
do battle with the impossible.
  Japanese Animation Masao Yokota,Tze-yue G. Hu,2013-08-01 Japanese
Animation: East Asian Perspectives makes available for the first time to
English readership a selection of viewpoints from media practitioners,
designers, educators, and scholars working in the East Asian Pacific. This
collection not only engages a multidisciplinary approach in understanding the
subject of Japanese animation but also shows ways to research, teach, and
more fully explore this multidimensional world. Presented in six sections,
the translated essays cross-reference each other. The collection adopts a
wide range of critical, historical, practical, and experimental approaches.
This variety provides a creative and fascinating edge for both specialist and
nonspecialist readers. Contributors’ works share a common relevance,
interest, and involvement despite their regional considerations and the
different modes of analysis demonstrated. They form a composite of teaching
and research ideas on Japanese animation.
  Manga Toni Johnson-Woods,2010-04-15 Once upon a time, one had to read
Japanese in order to enjoy manga. Today manga has become a global phenomenon,
attracting audiences in North America, Europe, Africa, and Australia. The
style has become so popular, in fact, that in the US and UK publishers are
appropriating the manga style in a variety of print material, resulting in
the birth of harlequin mangas which combine popular romance fiction titles
with manga aesthetics. Comic publishers such as Dark Horse and DC Comics are
translating Japanese classics, like Akira, into English. And of course it
wasn't long before Shakespeare received the manga treatment. So what is
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manga? Manga roughly translates as whimsical pictures and its long history
can be traced all the way back to picture books of eighteenth century Japan.
Today, it comes in two basic forms: anthology magazines (such as Shukan
Shonen Jampu) that contain several serials and manga 'books' (tankobon) that
collect long-running serials from the anthologies and reprint them in one
volume. The anthologies contain several serials, generally appear weekly and
are so thick, up to 800 pages, that they are colloquially known as phone
books. Sold at newspaper stands and in convenience stores, they often attract
crowds of people who gather to read their favorite magazine. Containing
sections addressing the manga industry on an international scale, the
different genres, formats and artists, as well the fans themselves, Manga: An
Anthology of Global and Cultural Perspectives is an important collection of
essays by an international cast of scholars, experts, and fans, and provides
a one-stop resource for all those who want to learn more about manga, as well
as for anybody teaching a course on the subject.
  Business Anthropology Ann T. Jordan,2012-10-02 Viewed as a breakthrough in
applied anthropology, Business Anthropology was the first concise work to
juxtapose, compare, and integrate anthropological methods and theories with
those of contemporary business practices and theories. In this latest
edition, Jordan retains enduring, illustrative examples and adds fresh
insights to familiarize readers with anthropological techniques and show
their ever-growing utility in a variety of organizational and consumer
settings. Business Anthropology explains how anthropologists distinctive
training and skills equip them to address issues ranging from work processes,
diversity, and globalization to product design and consumer behavior, in both
for-profit and nonprofit organizations. Anthropologists use a holistic
approach to gather and analyze data. They get to know people both inside and
outside the organization, understand diverse perspectives from an objective
viewpoint, gain in-depth knowledge about local wants and needs, and see old
realities in new ways.
  Hibakusha Cinema Mick Broderick,2013-11-05 First Published in 1996. This
collection of works is in response to American film scholar and long-term
resident of Japan, Donald Richie, words:’ The Japanese failure to come to
terms with Hiroshima is one which is shared by everybody in the world today,’
from over thirty years ago, when responding to the Japanese subgenre of
cinema which had dealt with the atom bombings of Hiroshima and Nagasaki.
Three decades on, the question lingers, does this appraisal remain valid?
Hibakusha Cinema is an attempt - perhaps momentarily - to reorient critical
focus upon a rarely discussed, yet important feature of Japanese cinema. The
essays collected here represent a mix of Japanese and western (pan-Pacific)
scholarship harnessing multidisciplinary methodologies, ranging from close
textual analysis, archival and historical argument, anthropological
assessment, literary and film comparative analyses to psychological and
ideological hermeneutics.
  The Rough Guide to Manga Jason S. Yadao,2009-10-01 The Rough Guide to Manga
is the ultimate handbook offering a comprehensive overview of one of the most
fashionable genre's in today's popular culture. The guide features the manga
story: from manga's twelfth-century roots to the rise of English-language
manga with profiles of influential creators like Leiji Matsumoto and CLAMP as
well as publishers to look out for. You'll find an overview of manga's unique
styles, techniques and genres decoded as well as a canon of fifty must-read
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manga, including the iconic Astro Boy, global hits Fruits Basket and Battle
Royale, plus less well-known works like Please Save My Earth. The Rough Guide
to Manga demystifies unfamiliar terms and genres for newcomers whilst
offering manga fans plenty of new recommendations including listings for
manga magazines and websites along with a glossary of terms. Crammed with
illustrations, and including a section on the anime connection, this is must-
have Manga for beginners and enthusiasts alike.
  Original Grin Ron English,2019-07-16 Through his highly subversive art Ron
English (b. 1959) has bombed the global landscape with striking and often
unsettling imagery. He coined the term POPaganda to describe his signature
and darkly satirical renderings of corporate branding icons. Ranging from
superhero mythology to pillars of art history, his work is populated with a
vast and constantly growing arsenal of original characters such as MC
Supersized, the obese fast-food mascot featured in the hit movie Supersize
Me; and Abraham Obama, which fused America's 16th and 44th Presidents, an
image that was posited by the media as having directly impacted the 2008
election. His cameo on The Simpsons secured his position as America's premier
pop iconoclast. This book is the first complete retrospective of English's
work, compiling his paintings, illustrations, toys, sculpture, street art,
and agit-pop. Additionally, it contains a lengthy and comprehensive interview
with the artist conducted exclusively for this publication.
  Animation in Asia and the Pacific John A. Lent,2001 Animation has had a
global renaissance during the 1990s, and nowhere is this more evident than in
Asia. With the exception of China and Japan, most Asian nations are
relatively new to this art form. Over the last decade, countries such as
Taiwan, South Korea, the Philippines, and Thailand, as well as China, have
acted as major offshore production plants for North American and European
studios. One of the spurs for this increase in activity has been the global
growth of terrestrial, cable, satellite, and video systems, all demanding
large menus of programming, including animation. A second spur has been the
exceptional popularity that Japanese animé has enjoyed across Asia, Europe,
and the United States. Despite these developments, there has not been
corresponding growth of a serious literature covering industrial and
aesthetic issues about Asian animation, and the small amount of work that has
been produced has not been published in English. Animation in Asia and the
Pacific provides the first continent-wide analysis, delving into issues of
production, distribution, exhibition, aesthetics, and regulation in this
burgeoning field. Animation in Asia and the Pacific also offers vignettes of
the fascinating experiences of a group of animation pioneers. The historical
and contemporary perspectives derive from interviews, textual analysis,
archival research, and participation/observation data.
  The Japanese Cinema Book Hideaki Fujiki,Alastair Phillips,2020-04-02 The
Japanese Cinema Book provides a new and comprehensive survey of one of the
world's most fascinating and widely admired filmmaking regions. In terms of
its historical coverage, broad thematic approach and the significant
international range of its authors, it is the largest and most wide-ranging
publication of its kind to date. Ranging from renowned directors such as
Akira Kurosawa to neglected popular genres such as the film musical and
encompassing topics such as ecology, spectatorship, home-movies, colonial
history and relations with Hollywood and Europe, The Japanese Cinema Book
presents a set of new, and often surprising, perspectives on Japanese film.
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With its plural range of interdisciplinary perspectives based on the
expertise of established and emerging scholars and critics, The Japanese
Cinema Book provides a groundbreaking picture of the different ways in which
Japanese cinema may be understood as a local, regional, national,
transnational and global phenomenon. The book's innovative structure combines
general surveys of a particular historical topic or critical approach with
various micro-level case studies. It argues there is no single fixed Japanese
cinema, but instead a fluid and varied field of Japanese filmmaking cultures
that continue to exist in a dynamic relationship with other cinemas, media
and regions. The Japanese Cinema Book is divided into seven inter-related
sections: · Theories and Approaches · * Institutions and Industry · * Film
Style · * Genre · * Times and Spaces of Representation · * Social Contexts ·
* Flows and Interactions
  The Astro Boy Essays Frederik L. Schodt,2007-07-01 The pioneering genius of
Japan’s “God of Comics,” Osamu Tezuka (1928–89), is examined through his
life’s masterwork: Tetsuwan Atomu, also known as Mighty Atom or Astro Boy, a
comic series featuring a cute little android who yearns to be more human. The
history of Tetsuwan Atomu and Tezuka’s role in it is a road map to
understanding the development of new media in Japan and the United States.
Topics include Tezuka’s life, the art of animation, the connection between
fantasy robots and technology, spin-offs, and Astro Boy’s cultural impact.
Frederik L. Schodt is a translator and author of numerous books about Japan,
including Manga! Manga! and Dreamland Japan. He often served as Osamu
Tezuka’s English interpreter. In 2009 he was received the The Order of the
Rising Sun, Gold Rays with Rosette for his contribution to the introduction
and promotion of Japanese contemporary popular culture.
  Devilman: The Classic Collection Vol. 1 Go Nagai,2018-05-22 Go Nagai’s
groundbreaking horror classic that inspired the genre for decades. Hordes of
demons, once thought entombed forever in the underworld, have now returned to
Earth. Evil and corruption begin to seep into our world, as demons seize
human hosts. Mankind’s only hope for salvation is to use the demons’ power
against them–-and only a pure-hearted man like Fudo Akira can do so without
losing his humanity. Once little more than a crybaby, Akira now wields the
terrible power of a devil, yet holds the innocent soul of a man–-Devilman!
  C, C Gerry Edwards,David Walker,1983
  Alien Next Door Joey Spiotto,2015-11-03 See a new, caring side to the
legendary science fiction monster as he tends to Jonesy the cat, endeavours
to keep his house cleaner than the Nostromo, and searches for his place on a
cold, new, alien world: Earth. From facehuggers to feather dusters, discover
how the perfect killing machine relaxes after a day of scaring space marines.
  Cultural Norms and National Security Peter J. Katzenstein,2018-09-05
Nonviolent state behavior in Japan, this book argues, results from the
distinctive breadth with which the Japanese define security policy, making it
inseparable from the quest for social stability through economic growth.
While much of the literature on contemporary Japan has resisted emphasis on
cultural uniqueness, Peter J. Katzenstein seeks to explain particular aspects
of Japan's security policy in terms of legal and social norms that are
collective, institutionalized, and sometimes the source of intense political
conflict and change. Culture, thus specified, is amenable to empirical
analysis, suggesting comparisons across policy domains and with other
countries. Katzenstein focuses on the traditional core agencies of law
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enforcement and national defense. The police and the military in postwar
Japan are, he finds, reluctant to deploy physical violence to enforce state
security. Police agents rarely use repression against domestic opponents of
the state, and the Japanese public continues to support, by large majorities,
constitutional limits on overseas deployment of the military. Katzenstein
traces the relationship between the United States and Japan since 1945 and
then compares Japan with postwar Germany. He concludes by suggesting that
while we may think of Japan's security policy as highly unusual, it is the
definition of security used in the United States that is, in international
terms, exceptional.
  KHAGESVARA SUJITH SUKUMAR,2021-05-19 It is the story of Yuga, a mysterious
young warrior, who was born and brought up in the forest. He lives with his
Guru who tries to save the hidden secrets of the Shatapatha Kingdom from the
followers of Darkness. Their ancestors are afraid of the rebirth of the
Shadow of Darkness Lord in the future. Aryan is the king of their kingdom,
who is wise and generous. He and his protectors begin their Tapasya to please
their creator, ‘Garuda - The King of Birds' for grace and to defend them from
the followers of Lord Darkness. The Creator pleases and boon them with the
hidden secrets, and also, reminds them to do some karma so that they can own
the hidden secrets. In the middle of a battle, the Shatapathans find one of
their protectors who had disappeared with King Aryan for so many years. The
protector sends Yuga with them. It’s a journey of Yuga exploring the hidden
secrets.
  The Anime Ecology Thomas Lamarre,2018-03-13 A major work destined to change
how scholars and students look at television and animation With the release
of author Thomas Lamarre’s field-defining study The Anime Machine, critics
established Lamarre as a leading voice in the field of Japanese animation. He
now returns with The Anime Ecology, broadening his insights to give a
complete account of anime’s relationship to television while placing it
within important historical and global frameworks. Lamarre takes advantage of
the overlaps between television, anime, and new media—from console games and
video to iOS games and streaming—to show how animation helps us think through
television in the contemporary moment. He offers remarkable close readings of
individual anime while demonstrating how infrastructures and platforms have
transformed anime into emergent media (such as social media and transmedia)
and launched it worldwide. Thoughtful, thorough illustrations plus exhaustive
research and an impressive scope make The Anime Ecology at once an essential
reference book, a valuable resource for scholars, and a foundational textbook
for students.
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